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Upcoming Events
MONDAY FEBRUARY 10TH -6PM

CATHOLIC SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING

February 10th - February 12th 
Valentines Day Candy Grams Sales

 Friday February 14th  
PD DAY (no school) 

February 19th 
Community Mass - Chapel 

Monday February 24th 
Krispy Cream Fundraising Event

Virtue of the

 Month

Welcome to week two of semester 2
Gators. I trust that you are renewed,
refreshed, and excited to engage on

another exciting few weeks of school and
activities as we continue getting closer to

the start of Lent in early March.  
 

This week in Campus we will be meeting on
Thursday to resume with our weekly

Campus Ministry meetings. We have much
to plan and pray for, in particular, our

upcoming Krispy Kreme fundraiser, our
Shrove Tuesday pancake distribution, as

well as our Ash Wednesday assemblies.  I
look forward to seeing you all again ready

to serve our Gator school community.  
 

Also, this Friday, we will be working,
praying, and breaking break with our staff
members as we gather for a PD Day, and

yes on Valentine’s Day. Please pray for your
teachers and all staff of FMG, as we look
forward to this time together to spend in

meaningful conversation, prayer, and
fellowship.  

 
As always, all are welcome to join us in

campus ministry.  
 Blessings.  - Mr. Minardi 

Greetings to the Goetz Community,
What a great start to Semester 2! Our students have settled into

their new classes, our athletic teams have participated in
tournaments as they prepare to enter the finals in their seasons.

We are excited as we began celebrating Black History Month
with our theme of Black History 365: A Look Back, A Look

Within, A Look Ahead. We also had the opportunity to speak
with our students through Grade Assemblies to ensure they

have successful semesters, remind them of the expectations of
the school and for Grade 12’s, share some Guidance, Graduation
and Prom information. As we look to work towards a successful
second semester, students will see a renewed commitment to

uniform enforcement as well as reinforcing the need for a
diligent work ethic and improved attendance through

announcements, classroom visits, and consequences, if
necessary.

I would also like to remind everyone that an invitation was sent
to our parent community last week for our upcoming Catholic
School Council meeting that is scheduled for today, Monday,
February 10th at 6pm in the library. We hope you can join us.

Have a wonderful week ahead and God bless! - 
Ms. Allegretto


